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ACADEMIC SENATE MINUTES
DATE: October 24, 2013
PRESENT: Scott Murray Patricia VettelBecker
Don Larsen Cindy Dell
Barb Pedula Susan Gilbertz
Craig McKenzie David Gurchiek
Debra Johnson Paul Pope
Bruce Brumley Ryan Shore (student)
Tasneem Khaleel (eafficio) Barbara Wheelingex-officio)
Mary Susan Fishbaugh (@fficio) Marsha Riley (exofficio)
Mark Pagano (exfficio) Matt Redinger (exofficio)
Terrielverson (exofficio)
ABSENT:  Kelly Shumway* Francisco Saldivar*
Diane Duin(ex-officio) Stacy Klippensteirfex-officio)
* excused
GUESTS: Mark Jacobson Sue BalterReitz
Matt Anderson Dorothea Cromley

PRESIDING: Bruce Brumley Chair

Bruce Brumleycdled the meetig to order at 3:45 p.m. in the Chancellor's Conference
Room

The minutes of October 10 were accepted as presented.
l. ITEMS FOR INFORMATION
Item 15 GPHY 460 Urban Policy and Development. New course.

Y Motion by Scott Murray, seconded by Cindy Dell to accept Item 15 for
information.

Y Motion carried.
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Pagano also stated he would buy 58hirts for the first 50 students signed up by
Senators.

Mr. Shorestated that he would be glad to visit any classroom to talk about the Service
Sting.

B. Schedule a General Faculty Meeting

Perhaps the easiest time to use would be aweék from a Senate meeting.
Y Motion by Don Larsen, seconded by Scott Murray that the November 7
Academic Senate meeting be cancelled and the Senate call a General Faculty

Meeting on that day at 3:40 p.m. in a place to be determined.

Y Motion carried.

The meeting gdurned a#:45 p.m.
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	( Motion by Scott Murray, seconded by Cindy Dell to accept Item 15 for information.
	( Motion carried.
	( Motion by Dave Gurchiek, seconded by Scott Murray to accept Item 16.f for information.
	This item is on schedule to go to the Board of Regents in November.
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